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Jhn Watson

Picture from April 20, 1987 Blastoff

For those who did not see this in The Citizen, it is with great sadness
that I report the passing of Col. John Watson, USAF Ret. & President
of SCRC 1989-1990. John was a great Rotarian and I was proud to
serve as his President Elect and to fill in when he was on travel. At
the suggestion of Bob Wren & Floyd Boze during the year previous to
John’s term, as President, John gave me the task of forming the
Space Center Rotary Club Endowment Foundation. John served on
the founding committee of RNASAF and was instrumental in getting
that program started. Our prayers and condolences are for his wife,
Carolyn, their daughters and other family members. God’s speed,
John.
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